
9 
 

 
APPENDIX 1C 
 

Door locked, please ring 
the bell for assistance 

 
This door has been locked temporarily to ensure the 

safety of the patients. 
 

We would be grateful if you could ensure that you do not 
allow anyone else in or out of the main door with you for 

safety purposes. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please 
speak to a member of the ward team. 

 
Thank you for your assistance 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


